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FSA 562C
David Landry

Landry, Mazzeo, Dembinski & Stevens PC
37000 Grand River Ave., Suite 200
Farmington Hills, MI 48335

Dear Mr. Landry:

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (the Service) has received your request for input regarding
the information you provided on a tract in Cambridge Township, Lenawee County, Michigan.
You requested the Services’ review and determination regarding the United States’ interest in
lands covered by a Farm Service Agency Conservation Easement Reservation transferred to the
Service in 1996. The property is managed on behalf of the United States by the Fish and Wildlife
Service and is known as tract 562C.

We have reviewed the Application for Conditional Use Permit submitted by SSP Leasing and
multiple maps including aerial photography, topography, and a survey depicting the conservation
easement areas you provided. We have also reviewed the conservation easement you provided
and the Fish and Wildlife Service’s information on this tract. The Fish and Wildlife Service has
determined mining activities are prohibited by the restrictions in the recorded conservation
gasement.

Please contact Danielle Kepford, Division of Realty, at 218.770.7581 or
Danielle Kepford@fws.gov with any questions or for any additional information.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by
SABRINA SABRINA CHANDLER
Date: 2024.12.19
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Sabrina Chandler
Acting Assistant Regional Director



